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Growing together, becoming all we are created to be 

 

Robin Hood and His Merry Men 

 
Do you want to go to the pantomime this year? – Oh, yes you do!! 

 
11/06/25 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year the Everyman Theatre Christmas Pantomime is ‘Robin Hood and His Merry Men’. 
 
We have managed to secure seats for the 10am performance on Wednesday 10 December 2025 with tickets and 
coach costing £18.50. 
 
You will be able to access this on Parent Pay once your child has joined us here at St Mark’s C of E Junior School 
in September.  If you would like your child to attend the performance, please make the payment using your 
Parentpay account by Friday 12th September 2025 as the Everyman Theatre requires payment to be made by 1st 
October 2025. We will notify you once your Parent Pay account is live with us and when you will be able to make 
this payment. 
 
For those families in receipt of Free School Meals, the funding will cover the cost of this trip for your child.  
However, we would ask you to access your Parentpay account in order for you to give consent for your child to go 
on this trip. 
 
Although a voluntary contribution is requested we need to stress that unless there is sufficient interest and 
willingness to contribute towards the cost, the activities will not be able to go ahead.  
 
If you do not wish for your child to go to the pantomime, please email clerical@st-marks.gloucs.sch.uk, and we 
will let the relevant class teacher know. 
 
Please note that the school will remain open for those children who are not attending. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Whale 
SENCO & Senior Leader 
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